
August 2018  
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,  
    
      Happy August! I guess by now most of you are getting back in the swing of the 
school year, or you soon will be.  Here in Mallorca, summer is still going strong; July 
and August are our summer months.  People from all over Europe and other parts of the 
world are here for vacation, and everyone who lives on the island has left for their 
vacations.  
     With that being said, there is not much to be said about our search for a building for 
our church.  We have found a building we would like to rent.  However, the guy who can 
help us with zoning and permits has been on vacation; we are hoping that he will get 
back with us this week on wether or not this building will be approved for religious use.   
Now, the owner is on vacation, so we cannot meet with him.  Then we leave this week 
for a conference with our missions agency in Germany and will not be back until next 
Saturday.  Hopefully, we will know something soon.  We will keep you up to date. 

Exciting News!!!

     We had a missionary family visit us on their survey trip this last month.  Jason and 
Jessica Stanley have over 60% of their support raised and have decided that God 
would have them come work with us here in Palma de Mallorca!  Our boys are very 
excited about their one year old boy, Colton.  It is exciting to watch God bring things 
together.  We are extremely excited to see what God has in store for all of us here in 
Mallorca.  We know this is supposed to be a hard country to reach people in and that 
we are still considered young and new here, but we believe, and it feels like, God can 
and will do great things here in the 
Balearic Islands of Spain.

    
Thank you for your prayers and support,    
    
Markie Bullock 


